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Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,  

On behalf of all of Wausau East, I would like to welcome everyone back for the 2020 -2021 

school year! While recognizing that this year will be filled with challenges, we are also 

confident that this year will be filled with positive relationships, memorable experiences 

and opportunities to grow and learn. Together, we will be able to overcome the 

difficulties in front of us and continue to grow and thrive.  

Let me start off by saying how excited I am to be joining the Lumberjack team. It is clear 

that the staff, students and community believe, and carry out, Eastõs Core Values of 

Respect , Integrity , Compassion  and Excellence . As the new principal, I am looking 

forward to the opportunity to champion these values.  

For those of you who do not know me, please allow me to provide some background 

information. My wife Andrea and I have lived in Wausau since 2006. We have three 

daughters, two of which are in the Wausau School District, and one who is currently a 

student at UW-Madison. We truly value this great community, and the school district, and 

feel fortunate that we have been able to raise our family here.  

From an educational perspective, I received my undergrad from UW -La Crosse in 1999, my masterõs degree at St. Maryõs 

University, and am currently in the process of completing my doctorate degree through Marian University. I am a firm believer  in 

life -long learning and believe that a major role of K -12 education is to instill a love of learning into our students.  

I started my education career as a Special Education teacher in Sparta, Wisconsin in 2000. My career path brought me to Wausa u 

East High in 2006. While teaching at East, I coached football and track. In 2010, I made the move to Wausau West as an Associ ate 

Principal. For the last two years, I have been the principal of Eau Claire North, and now I am proud to say that my journey h as 

brought me full circle, back to Wausau East.  

Throughout my career as an educator, I have witnessed the importance of relationships in the continued success and 

development of a school. Additionally, I have reinforced that the home to school relationship is essential in the development  and 

growth of students. I believe that òhome and schooló is a team with a common purpose...prepare our students for a successful 

and meaningful life following high school. It is my goal to be visible, approachable and accessible. Please feel free to reac h out 

with your concerns or thoughts. I believe in open communication channels and I look forward to hearing from and meeting you.  

My advice for families, and for students, is to take advantage of the opportunities available to you. The time that you will be in 

high school is limited. If you are a brand new freshman, or a veteran senior, seize upon the experiences that are at your 

fingertips. Get involved. This might be through challenging yourself to upper level coursework, taking a high interest electi ve, 

joining a club or an organization, or becoming involved in a new sport or activity. East provides numerous opportunities to 

become involved. Research is clear that students who are engaged report higher satisfaction, and greater achievement, in thei r 

learning experiences.  

As we move into this new year, I understand that our current situation can cause frustrations and fears. While we do not hold  all of 

the answers for the future, what we do know is that Wausau East will do our very best to provide opportunities and experience s 

that are in the best interest of all our students. Our teachers have been planning and preparing to deliver high quality inst ruction 

that leads to high level learning. We are, and always will be, committed to the holistic growth of our students.  

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I am excited to meet each of you.  

Respectfully,  

Cale Bushman 
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Welcome, Deb Foster, Athletic/Activities Director!  

Hello, Lumberjacks!  

My name is Deb Foster and I am the new Athletic and Activities Director at 

Wausau East.  I am very excited to be joining the staff and students as a 

member of the Lumberjack team.   I come to Wausau East from Wausau West 

where I taught United States History and Sociology.   Over the course of my 

teaching career, I have been a head coach, assistant coach, and I have 

advised a number of different clubs and activities.   My family returned to the 

Wausau area from Eagle River, Wisconsin, nine years ago.   My husband is 

also an educator and coach (at Wausau West) and my youngest daughter is a 

2020 graduate from the Wausau School District.   I strongly believe that public 

schools are one of the most important institutions within a community and the 

diverse range of WIAA sanctioned sports, intramural sports, clubs, and activities means that there is a 

place for everyone in athletics and activities at Wausau East.   I encourage every Lumberjack to get 

involved!  Be a three -season participant, pick an activity you have always enjoyed, try a sport, or suggest 

a new club if there is something you are interested in that we do not currently offer.    

I look forward to meeting you, virtually and in person, as the school year progresses.    

Registration for Athletics is Now Open!  
 

Please head to the Wausau East webpage and go to the Athletics tab and click on registration or follow 

this direct link:   

 https://wausaueast -ar.rschooltoday.com/  

Here you will find a virtual mandatory 2020 Fall Sports meeting and a quiz that will serve as your 

attendance at the meeting --no worries, it is a pretty easy quiz.   Once you have watched the video and 

taken the quiz, please scroll down ӎ of the page and find the green ôregistrationõ button.  That will take 

you to the forms that you need to complete to be registered.   You will need to upload your sports physical 

or alternate year card.    

 

If you have any trouble at all with the technology, please contact Lumberjack Athletic and Activities 

Department Secretary, Elissa Steinke at (715) 261 -0655 or by email at esteinke@wausauschools.org  and 

she will be able to answer any questions you might have.   While you are taking the time to register, feel 

free to register for those winter and spring sports that are available at this time.    

 

 

https://wausaueast-ar.rschooltoday.com/
mailto:esteinke@wausauschools.org
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First Day of Virtual Learning is Tuesday, September 8!  

   Monday/Wednesday  Tuesday/Thursday  Friday  

7:30-9:00 Office Hours/Scheduled Small Group Sessions  

Remediation and  

Enrichment  

(Scheduled by teacher as 

needed.)  

9:00-10:00 Period 1  Period 2  

10:10-11:10 Period 3  Period 4  

11:20-12:20 Period 5  Period 6  

12:20-1:00 Lunch 

1:00-2:00 Period 7  Period 8  

2:00-3:00 Office Hours/Scheduled Small Group Sessions  
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itsLearning  is the learning management system 

the Wausau School District uses.   All Wausau East students 

will find their lessons and assignments in itsLearning each 
day.   Parents  can see what students are doing in each 

class by viewing the ePortfolio of their childõs 

teachers.   The ePortfolios are linked in the Staff Directory  
on the Wausau East webpage.   Students  can watch this 

instructional video  to see how to access their courses in 

itsLearning.  

Wausau East Academic Enrichment  
Welcome to the 2020/2021 school year! Our goal is to support students in their success during their time 

at East. In order to do this, Academic Enrichment (AE) teachers assist students with homework, 

organization, communication, and other vital areas to support their learning.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your AE teachers; we are available to help you in many ways. 

Names and how to contact teachers can be found below. If you have additional questions, please contact 

Kelly Rohr.  

Kelly Rohr (715)261 -0650 Ext. 23138 krohr@wausauschools.org       

John Lakus (715)261 -0650 Ext  23269 jlakus@wausauschools.org     

Tom McCormick (715)261 -0650 Ext 23235 tmccormi@wausauschools.org    

Vong Lao (715)261 -0650 Ext 23140 vlao@wausauschools.org  

Dave Coenen (715)261 -0650 Ext 23237 dcoenen@wausauschools.org  

Stay Connected!  

To ensure that we have the most up -to-date contact information on file for every student, parents and 

guardians are asked to contact Gina Walters in the Counseling Office at 715 -261-0677 or 

gwalters@wausauschools.org  with any phone number, home address or email address changes during 

the school year.  Thank you!  

 

 

Staff Emails and Teacher Schedules Can Be Accessed  

from the East Directory!  

PLEASE CLICK HERE  

http://east.wausauschools.org/staff_directory
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lXv_EwAR9uecfbUqOSKS1oMkI28bKu-Z/view?usp=sharing
mailto:krohr@wausauschools.org
mailto:jlakus@wausauschools.org
mailto:tmccormi@wausauschools.org
mailto:vlao@wausauschools.org
mailto:dcoenen@wausauschools.org
mailto:gwalters@wausauschools.org
http://east.wausauschools.org/staff_directory
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